THE BOAT HOUSE

The Boat House

To,

Andrew Smith

Chief Planner

National Capital Authority
Treasury Building

King Edward Terrace
PARKES ACT 2600

Subject: Seaplane Discussion Paper
Dear Mr Smith

| am writing to express our approval in regard to the proposed seaplane operations on Lake Burley
Griffin. As a business positioned within proximity of the water, we are excited by the prospect of
using the lake for the purposes of transporting people to and from the city.

Warm regards

Director

The Boat House





